
 

ATAL MISSION FOR REJUVENATION AND URBAN 

TRANSFORMATION 2.0 (AMRUT 2.0) KERALA 

 

        19.04.2023 

Cancellation Notice 

Cancellation of Request for Proposal (RFP) for Recruitment of  

Consulting Firm as PDMC for AMRUT 2.0 Kerala 

 

This is to inform that the Request for Proposal (RFP No. AMRUT/CMD/001/2022 dated 

23.08.2022) for recruitment of Consulting firm as Project Development and Management 

Consultant (PDMC) for AMRUT 2.0 Kerala stands cancelled owing to significant changes 

in the scope of work. Fresh Request for Proposal is likely to be published soon. Interested 

consulting agencies/firms are advised to visit the website of AMRUT 2.0 Kerala           

(www. amrutkerala.org) or Centre for Management Development (www.kcmd.in) for 

further updates. 

 

Sd/-  

Mission Director 

 


